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Secretary

From: Amanda Rudolph <arudolph@rslvic.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 11 May 2022 11:36 AM
To: Ash Power
Cc: Secretary
Subject: Re: 2022 Charity & Governance Review | Meeting for Review and Discussion

Dear Ash, 
 
Thank you for submitting the reports and documents required for the 2022 Charity & Governance Review. 
  
In order to discuss the outcomes of the review and other topical charity and governance matters, would you be able 
to send us your availability for a meeting, from the 01st of June 2022 – 10th of June 2022 or the 20th of June 2022 – 1st 
of July 2022. 
 
Kindly send us your availability before the 13th of May 2022, once you have provided us with a date and time, we will 
send you an email confirming the appointment. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
  

  

 
Amanda Rudolph 
Network Support Administrator
  

   

Phone  03 9655 5589    
  

 Email  arudolph@rslvic.com.au 
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This message is confidential and intended for the addressee only. If received in error, please contact the sender and then  
delete/erase the message from your files. Any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the message or its contents is prohibited.
 

  

  


